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As part of NAPA's 'National Activity Providers and Professionals Week' last week, we wanted to celebrate our Recreation

and Well-Being Lead Stephanie and our Recreation and Well-Being Champion Ellie for all the hard work they put in here at

Woodstock Residential Care Home to ensure our residents enjoy every day.

To say thank you, we put on a buffet for them on Wednesday 24 January and our Chef presented them with a chocolate

celebration cake to enjoy with their colleagues. They were also gifted wine and flowers with a thank you card each, and it was

lovely to show them how much we appreciate what they do.

Huge thanks Stephanie (in beige) and Ellie (in blue) for your creativity and dedication.
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